
Friday, June 27 Declared the Hijri New Year Holiday in the
Federal Government
On this occasion, the Authority extended its congratulations to the leadership, government, and people of
the United Arab Emirates, as well as to the Arab and Islamic nations, praying to Almighty Allah to return it
upon them with continued health and well-being.
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